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GENEVA, 9 NOVEMBER 2020                                                                                                

Georgia welcomes and thanks the Delegation of the United States of America for the presentation of the national report.
We positively assess the formation of a Commission on Unalienable Rights, which aims to provide advice and recommendations on human rights to the Secretary of State.
Georgia welcomes an executive order on “Safe Policing for Safe Communities”, which aims to incentivize critical policing reforms. We also take a note of investigations into police departments suspected in use of excessive force, improper searches, or improper stopping of persons for questioning.
Herewith, we recommend to the United States:
· To continue taking active steps towards a critical policing reform;
· To vigorously continue measures directed towards the elimination of violence against women and girls. 
We wish the Delegation of the United States a very successful UPR.   
